
 Return to classroom tomorrow 

 Ottawa, November 7, 2022 

 Dear parents and guardians, 

 The Ontario government has announced its intention to repeal the  Keeping Students in School 
 Act  .  In response to the government's announcement,  the Canadian Union of Public Employees 
 (CUPE) has announced that its members will return to work tomorrow.  Both parties have 
 agreed to resume negotiations. 

 In-person learning will resume in all our schools tomorrow, Tuesday, November 8, 2022. 

 School Transportation 

 School transportation will operate as usual. 

 Child Care Services 

 CEPEO and its partner child care services will be open. 

 Return of technology tools 

 We are asking parents and guardians who have children in elementary school who have 
 borrowed a Chromebook and charger for virtual education to return it to school with their child 
 tomorrow. 

 Please be assured that we will continue to update you as the situation evolves. 

 I thank you for your trust and wish you a great week. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 


